
Allowing ‘Pop ups’ in Ko Awatea Learn when using Firefox 
 
In order to view the learning material within Ko Awatea Learn, you will need to 
enable ‘Pop ups’. 
 
If you have logged into Ko Awatea Learn from work, then please follow the 
instructions below: 
 

1. Click tools 
Then click on options 
 

 
 

2. Click on Content 
 

 
 



3. Click on Exceptions 
 

 
 

4. Type:    koawatealearn.co.nz 
 

 



5. Click on allow 
 

 
 

6. Click on close 
 

 



 
 

7. Click on ok 
 

 
 
 
 
If you are still having issues, please call help desk on 2266 


